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NOTICE TO RESPONDENTS – CANCELLATION OF RFP 
RFP NO. 577057 BUDGET DEVELOPMENT SOFTWARE 
DEADLINE: 22ND of JULY, 2015 @ 2:00 P.M. 
 
 
This notice serves as notification of the Shelby County Schools (SCS) decision to cancel RFP No. 577057, Budget 
Development Software.   
  
SCS has determined that it would be in its best interest to cancel the solicitation and reject all Proposals. This 
decision is made in accordance with Section C. 9.1 Rejection of Proposal. SCS reserves the right to reject any or all 
Proposals and to waive informalities and irregularities in any or all Proposals submitted. In this regard, SCS, at its 
own discretion and at any time prior to award, may cancel this RFP or reject any Proposal, in whole or in part, and 
is not required to furnish a statement of the reason why a particular Proposal or Proposal was rejected or was not 
deemed to be the most advantageous.  
 
If the project should resume at a later date, SCS will issue a new RFP. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with SCS. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Procurement Services  
Shelby County Schools 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Shelby County Schools offers educational and employment opportunities without regard to 
race, color, national origin, religion, sex, creed, age, disability, national origin or genetic information. 
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